
State Bond Request 2023





This modest State investment will leverage local dollars to create a significant and impactful investment in a 

unique, historic icon of our Region and City. With a sizable amount of the local match already secured, the project 

would be ready for construction in 2023.

Washington Ballfield & Grandstand Renovation (FY 2023 only)

Funding Sources

State General Obligation Bonds

City Funds (already committed)

City Funds (pending)

Other Funding

Total Funding Sources

Funding Uses

Construction/Engineering/Design Fees

Total Funding Uses

$1,406,000

$463,000

$400,000 

$542,600

$2,811,600 

$2,811,600

$2,811,600



Washington Park is a focal point of the City’s downtown by connecting the Washington Avenue 

business district to the City’s Mile-Long Beach and Lakefront Business District. Locally, 

millions of dollars are being invested in the reconstruction of Washington Avenue, West Lake 

Drive, and the City Beach. Washington Park and City Park serve as anchors to this 

redevelopment as it enhances the visitor experience to the City. This investment will serve as a 

catalyst to make the park a regional destination, not just for baseball, but for a variety of events 

and activities. 

Washington Park is a Regional asset as it is enjoyed by sports enthusiasts from around the area. 

In addition, special events that have been hosted, and that are anticipated to be hosted, in the 

venue will further draw from the surrounding area. Washington Park with its location in 

downtown and near the City Beach and historic classification stands out as a unique venue in the 

State. We humbly ask the State to help participate in the preservation of this historic, regional 

attraction so it can be enjoyed for future generations.

Let’s play ball!
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